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Comments: I support the Granite Goose Landscape Restoration Project proposal by the USFS.  In my opinion,

the areas to which one can go to escape the noise and impact of snowmobilers in the McCall area is severely

limited. Unfortunately for those seeking solitude, the "footprint" of snowmobiles (i.e. the engine/exhaust noise) is

literally miles.  I feel that the USFS should prohibit snowmobiles on federal lands that exceed a certain decibel

level (the "souped up" machines), but that is a subject for another day.  However,  providing skiers and other

non-motorized winter users in the bear-basin area--which has become immensely popular in recent years--a

buffer from the noise and stench of snowmobiles is a good step forward. 


